
HHT Committee 

From: Lau M. <jaaht05@gmail.com > 
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 1:43 PM 
To: HHT Committee 
Subject: Front Street Apartments Rent Increase 

Attachments: letter for front street apartments.pdf 



To whom it may concern, 
Good afternoon I would love to express my concern about the increase in rent that will 

be made in the near future of the Front Street Apartments under the term affordable housing 
program. Many of our families have lived in these apartments for many years and our children 
have grown up here. Many kids that grow up enjoy and feel safe around the environment like 
playgrounds, riding their bicycles, playing with other neighbors. Our families do not have the 
resources to pay rents so expensive. Housing shortages here in the west area of Maui make it 
very difficult to find a new place to live, and where rents are very expensive lately. We want to 
ask you for your help to continue living in this place as we have been so far. 

Hoping we receive a positive response on your part, I hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Morales & family 


